
 
 

  This report summarizes the actions taken by the Penn Cambria Board of Education at its  

  special meeting, December 15, 2020.  

 

 

I. HEARING OF VISITORS – Ray and Mia Berardinelli, Gallitzin, informed the Board of Directors on the 

impacts of COVID-19 and their belief that students should return to Face to Face Instruction. 

 

II. The Board of Directors entered into Executive Session to discuss safety matters. 

 

III. Approved modification to the existing Penn Cambria School District Health and Safety Plan to show 

that the district will continue with district wide Full Remote Learning through January 22, 2021. 

 

IV. Approved the revised 2020-2021 School Calendar.  
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